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On the 18th July the country celebrated the life, birthday and

humanitarian work of former President Nelson Mandela, by giving

back and donating 67 minutes of their time. FDC heeded to the

call by contributing towards buying essential food parcels for the

Orphanage Home in Rocklands,Mangaung b on Friday the 31st July

Even though Mandela Day is special every year, this time it was

slightly different due to the current challenges of the lockdown,

COVID-19 pandemic and it's restrictions. The pandemic has

brought to the fore the ideals of Mandela, who embodied the

spirit of care, selflessness, sacrifice and resilience as a nation.

Now more than ever, it is important to reach out and bring a bit of

hope to the vulnerable community members.

Thanks to the unfailing support of our staff members,  the FDC

has been able to make a difference to the lives of others.   
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"Stay safe, Protect South Africa, Together we can beat
COVID-19"

FDC DONATE TIME FOR MANDELA 



"FDC Team arrives at Olesego Orphanage Home - collectively

made it possible"
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OLESEGO ORPHANAGE HOME - BLOEMFONTEIN
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info@fdc.co.za / wecare@fdc.co.za

PHONE  NUMBER

ADDRESS

051 4000 800

33 Kellner Street Cnr Markgraaf

Street Westdene Bloemfontein 9323
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